WISCONSIN COUNCIL ON SOCIAL WORK EDUCATION
MINUTES:  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING

October 2, 2009

Present:  Mike Wallace, President; Linda Noer, Treasurer; Jennifer Borup, Secretary; Craig Perri, and Jeanne Wagner, Members-at-Large
1. Selection of Secretary:  Jennifer agreed to serve in that capacity.  
2.
Possible topics for the next conference:

· Talked about presentation on the EPAS competencies Thursday afternoon including how they will be measured and identifying what people have already done to meet the competency requirements.   
· Talked about continuing with content on technology.  Jennifer will look at possible content on newer on-line class technologies. We will talk at our teleconference about more content on technologies.  
· Mike is going to talk to Nikki Bruna about doing her presentation on the characteristics of the Millennium generation for the students.
· Noted that PhD presentation on Friday should include content interesting and understandable for students.  Mike will talk to Bill H. about this.

3.
Jeannie agreed to see if it will be possible to use UW-Milwaukee’s Extension to offer 
credit card registration for WCSWE conferences.  
4.
Noted that Deb Borquist  is continuing to work on the WCSEW website found at 
www.dev.uww.edu/wcswe/index.html.
5.
Next meeting will be a teleconference not yet scheduled.
